
 Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or of Great Snoring Parish Council.   

 

Great Snoring  

Village Newsletter December 2023 
If you would like an item considered for publication in the Newsletter, please send 

your entry (with the subject ‘newsletter’) by 25th of the preceding month to the Editor: 
greatsnoringpc@googlemail.com. 

Great Snoring Parish website: https://greatsnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/ 
 

       
 

Great Snoring Parish Council 
Contact details: Clerk Joanna Otte, Little Manor, 
Thursford Rd, Little Snoring, NR21 0JN.  
Telephone: 01328 822366 
Email: greatsnoringpc@googlemail.com 
Councillors: David Clifton, Averil Cooper, Steven Hall, 
Tom Norman (Chair), Dawn Spiteri (Vice-Chair), Joyce 
Tibbitts and one vacancy. Do speak to a councillor or 
contact the Clerk if you are interested in being co-opted. 
The minutes of Parish Council meetings and other 
information is available to view on the website: 
https://greatsnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/ .  
 

Do contact the Clerk (details above) if you wish to bring 
anything to the attention of the Parish Council. 
The next meeting is on Thursday 11 January 2024 
at 7 pm in the Social Club. The main item on the 
agenda is setting the budget & precept for 2024-25. 
All welcome to attend. 

Allotments 
Allotments of variable sizes available. For further 
information contact the Parish Clerk (details above). 
 

St Mary’s Church 

 
Services 

● Sunday 10 December 9:45 am Communion 
● Saturday 16 December 10 am Churchyard Cleanup 

– all welcome  
● Monday 25 December 9.30 am Carol Service 
● Sunday 14 January 9:45 am Communion (and 

thereafter every second Sunday of the month 
● Tuesday 23 January 10 am Communion (said) 
Revd Robin Stapleford 01328 853226 
rev.hindringhamgroup@btinternet.com  
www.achurchnearyou.com  

The Kissing Gate 
Great Snoring Village Archive would like to say a ‘BIG 
THANK YOU’ to all those who donated to the cost of 
the making of the new Kissing Gate. The generosity of 
so many residents has been quite overwhelming. The 
funds will also provide sufficient for the future 
maintenance of the gate, ensuring the continuing 
existence of this feature of the village. Again thank you 
for making this possible.   Hazel and Suzanne 
 

Social Club 
Due to unforeseen  circumstances  the scheduled 
Christmas  Concert is cancelled. It is hoped to put 
something on later in 2024. Look out for further  details 
in future newsletters and on Facebook 

 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON 
Saturday 2nd December 6.00pm 

24 Thursford Road 
The Hall Family will be decorating the house and 
garden again for the local community to enjoy. We are 
aiming to hold a Christmas light switch on with mince 
pies, mulled wine and a raffle to help raise money for 
the East Anglia Air Ambulance and to bring some 
festive cheer to the village. 
 

Local Contacts 
District Councillor: Tom FitzPatrick (Cons), 07803 
166293 tom.fitzpatrick@north-norfolk.gov.uk  
County Councillor: Michael Dalby (Cons): 07504 
545077 Michael.dalby.cllr@norfolk.gov.uk  
MP: Jerome Mayhew (Cons), 0207 2194733 
jerome.mayhew.mp@parliament.uk  
 
Norfolk County Council: 0344 800 8020 
Road and footpath defects: 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roads-and-
transport/roads/report-a-problem . 
 
North Norfolk District Council 01263 513811 or 
https://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/ Environment and 
Emergencies tab to report fly-tipping, littering and dog 
fouling.  

 
Parish Clock 
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